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Tuesday, 28th November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Christmas Jumper Day - December 2023 
  

We are inviting all pupils to help us raise funds for Save the Children. This is to ensure that every 

child, no matter where they are born, has essentials like food, water and a safe place to sleep at 

night.  

 

Proposed event Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 7th December. 

 

Additional 
information 

We would like children to come to school wearing their school uniform 
but adding one item only of their silliest, sparkliest or cosiest Christmas 
attire.  
This could be a Christmas jumper, Christmas socks, novelty hat or even 
just a piece of tinsel tied in their hair (but please, no onesies!).   
You don’t need to splash out on a snazzy sweater to take part – just 
decorate an old or plain jumper with tinsel, baubles or homemade 
snowflakes. 

 

Action required We are asking pupils to make a £1 donation, or whatever they can 

give. Collection will take place at the school gates as children come into 

school.  

 

If you’d like to learn more about this global event, please visit 

http://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about  

or follow #christmasjumperday 

 

We’d really appreciate your support to make Christmas Jumper Day a success – it’s a great cause, 

so together we can make the world better in our sparkly, silly sweaters! 

 

With thanks and kind regards 

  

Helen Claridge 
Charity Co-ordinator  
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